
OFFICE CLOSURES 
 
 
 
On Thursday, September 4 and Friday, September 5, there will be no 
internet or phone service available at Ridgeview Plaza due to work being 
done on the server. Therefore, the following Education and Training Offices 
will be closed: 
 
 Education and Training Administration 
 Youth Enrichment Services 
 Higher Education 
 Vocational Rehabilitation Services 

 
 
During this time there will be limited staff availability, contact information 
is as follows: 
 
Education & Training Administration 
Lois Domencich – ldomenci@oneidanation.org 
Ann McCotter – amccotte@oneidanation.org , 920-660-5617 
 
Youth Enrichment Services 
JoAnn Ninham – jninham2@oneidanation.org, 920-639-1372 
 
Higher Education 
Misty Herzog – mherzog@oneidanation.org, 920-613-6658 
 
Vocational Rehabilitation Service 
Ernest Oberst - eoberst@oneidanation.org, 920-615-7502 
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